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Olivia Payne

Subject: FW: Request for a planning proposal for 252-254 New South Head Road, Double Bay
Attachments: 252-254 New South Head Road, Double Bay - Planning proposal request - In....pdf

 

From: Jorge Alvarez <Jorge.Alvarez@woollahra.nsw.gov.au> 
Date: Friday, 24 April 2020 at 3:25 pm 
To: Antoniades Architects Antoniades <Andreas@antarch.com.au> 
Cc: Chris Bluett <chris.bluett@woollahra.nsw.gov.au>, Anne White <Anne.White@woollahra.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Request for a planning proposal for 252-254 New South Head Road, Double Bay 
 
Dear Andreas 
  
Request for a planning proposal for 252-254 New South Head Road, Double Bay 
  
I refer to your request for a planning proposal submitted for land at 252-254 New South Head Road, Double 
Bay.  
  
I apologise for the delay in responding to your submission.  
  
Our review has identified that the information provided with the request is insufficient for Council to 
appropriately assess the merit of the proposed amendments to Woollahra Local Environmental Plan 2014. The 
additional information required for a full assessment of the request is described in the attached document.   
  
Please contact me if you require any assistance on (02) 9391 7073. 
  
  
Kind regards 
  

 

Jorge Alvarez 
Senior Strategic Planner  
  
Woollahra Municipal Council 
536 New South Head Road, Double Bay NSW 2028 
t: 02 9391 7073 
f: 02 9391 7044 
e: jorge.alvarez@woollahra.nsw.gov.au w: www.woollahra.nsw.gov.au  

  
Our Values: Respect for People | Integrity and Excellent Performance | Professional Quality Service | Open Accountable Communication 
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